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IN MEMORIAM
RIVER FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS WHO HAVE RECENTLY PASSED AWAY

JAIN ERLA
For many years Jain was the Secretary of the Friends and the Chair of the Readers 

Theater Committee. Her hard work behind the scenes each year on behalf of the Readers 
Theater has been invaluable. She was also a regular volunteer at the 

Friends’ Book & Bake Sales.

SHANNON BOURGEA
Shannon was an active participant in the “Art Show in the Forum Room” sponsored by 
the River Friends. Her own art was also frequently exhibited at the show. In addition, 
she helped with organizing the buffet at the Library that was created in coordination 

with the Guerneville First Friday Art Walk each month. 


